
The information provided in this report was prepared by Peat Marwick Consulting 
Group for External Affairs and International Trade Canada. As such, the analysis 
and conclusions in this report are those of Peat Marwick and no:  of External Affairs 
and International Trade Canada. 

Peat Marwick Consulting Group and External Affairs and International Trade 
Canada advise that this report should not be relied upon as the sole representation of 
the future prospects of any opportunities that are pursued. Each conzpany must rely 
upon its own inspection and investigation in order to satisfy itself as to the extent of 
the opportunity and the credentials of the buyer. Nevertheless, External Affairs and 
International Trade Canada is prepared to offer individual counselling and advice to 
companies wishing to pursue opportunities arising out of either these studies or 
other market development opportunities. 


